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January 26, 2021

File No.: 320.15852

Contra Costa County Public Works Department
Transportation Engineering Division

255 Glacier Drive

Martinez, CA 94553-4825

Attention: Mr. Mark A. de la O, Civil Engineer
Dear Mr. de la O.

The California Highway Patrol supports the East Bay Regional Park District’s request to close
two segments of the Carquinez Scenic Drive during nighttime hours to reduce the dumping,
littering, camping and other illegal activities occurring along this roadway. The two segments
include the 1.6 mile segment of Carquinez Scenic Drive west of the Martinez city limits to the
south end of East Bay Regional Park District’s new George Miller Trail and the 0.7 mile
segment of Carquinez Scenic Drive beginning 0.3 miles east of McEwen Road to the north end
of East Bay Regional Park District’s new George Miller Trail.

Provided our Department would be provided access to the road at all times. I would be in support
of the Board of Supervisors making the findings as listed in California Vehicle Code section
21101.4 and approving the resolution for temporary overnight closure.

Sincerely,

a7

B. MOSER, Captain
Commander
Contra Costa Area
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